
MY MEMORIES OF ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL
I have many memories at St. Joe and most of them are pleasent. I don’t have many in the

first couple of years that I was here. But the last couple of years I remember a little better so I

will  have more. These are my memories at St. Joe.

My first memories start at kindergarten. I remember the books that we used to read, and I

remember counting pennies. In first grade I remember the butterfly area, where the butterflies

were kept. I second grade I remember making the apple butter and being disappointed that we

couldn’t go to the farm. In third grade I remember how Mrs. Seufert scared me, but she taught

me about the solar system. In forth grade I remember trying to guess the “mystery animal”that

was hard. I also remember building a kite. These are my first five years that I don’t really

remember too many memories but I do remember some.

In fifth grade I first started to play sports but I only played volleyball. In sixth grade we

started switching classes and we built our submarine. I remember worrying about if I was late or

if I was doing something right because we only had forty-five minutes to do math and science in.

I remember also going to the dance and getting soda and beer split on me. Then afterwards going

out to eat at Plank Road Inn, and I ordered a hot chocolate but I didn’t want it so we put a bunch

of different stuff in it. 

In seventh grade we went to the Cathedral and got ready for Confirmation. I was so

excited because we had our sixth grade teacher Mrs. Rogers as our seventh grade teacher too. It

was a very busy year. This was the first year that I played basketball.



Eighth grade was the best school year ever! All the teachers were more lenient with us.

We went to a Cardinal Baseball game, Jefferson City, and the Art Museum. Soon we will be

going on an eighth grade trip. In Social Studies we are doing the Civil War. It is a very fun time

to study. In Math we are working on Geometry. That is pretty tough. In Science we made

doughnuts that was fun. 

This is our last year. Soon we will be leaving and it is going to be a very sad thing. Soon

we will also have a party and that should be fun. And you can’t forget about graduation. That

will be very sad. So good- bye to everyone.   


